
BCSOA Chapter Meeting- August 4, 2020 

-Call to order by Mike Cesarz  

-Mike asked for a motion to waive the reading of the previous minutes.  A motion was made by 

Al Cross.  The motion was seconded by Mike Mayer.  The motion was carried by the 

membership. 

-Treasurer’s report was read.  $2,120.60 in checking account.  If you have not paid the $35.00 

dues please pay Corey asap.  

*A motion to approve the Treasurer’s report was made by Colin Landis.  The motion was 

seconded by Kevin Creamer.  The motion was carried by the Chapter. 

-Mike Mayer presented the Commissioner’s Report. 

*Please accept or decline games asap and notify Mike if any of your dates open or close. 

*All games will be starting later than normal. More info will be sent out when PIAA confirms 

dates 

-Tim Maurer presented the Rules Interpretation 

*New rule changes discussed. Pregame: Head referee, head coach and 1 player per team. Move 

to center of field to keep 6’ distance. Limit hand contact. Ok to wear gloves and face coverings.  

Social distancing on benches, subs, etc. Water bottles discouraged on field. Long sleeves and 

pants are now permitted in addition to electronic whistles. We do not card or enforce masks or 

social distancing policies but we must follow CDC, State of PA and PIAA and school guidelines. 

Leave immediately after game, no contact with players or coaches but “comments” are ok. 

“Good game” etc. Players are no longer required to tuck in their jerseys. Mouth guards no 

longer must be white or clear. Deflated ball is declared a dead ball 

-New Business: 

  *Next meeting will be held on August 27 at 7:00.  A zoom invite will be sent. At that time we 

will also discuss the upcoming dinner meeting. 

*Please update your email address if it has changed and notify Mike Mayer, Mike Cesarz, Tim 

Maurer and Heather Rusden with the changes 

*If you miss our Rules Interpretation meeting you may make it up on the PIAA website for free 

up until August 28. After 8/28 it will cost $50.00 

*Insurance information was sent out. Contact Mike Cesarz with questions 

*Covid updates will be added to our website 

Old Business:  No old business to discuss 



-Motion was made by Mike Cesarz to adjourn the meeting.  Motion was seconded by Tim Cobb.  

Motion was carried by the Chapter.  

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Heather Rusden 

Secretary 

August 19, 2020 


